
 
 
 
Happy New Year…!! 2019 was a very successful year for ‘Krishti’ with so many successful events throughout the 
year. In our last newsletter (newsletter#9), we had updates till last year’s ‘Kali-Puja’ event. Last month, we had 2 
more events – ‘Volunteering at Edmonton Food Bank’ and ‘New Year’s Eve’ on December 21st & 31st 
respectively. we are now being prepared for our next event ‘Saraswati-Puja’… 

                                    
                                             Saraswati-Puja – 2020 
‘Saraswati-Puja' will be held on January 25, 2020 at Pleasantview 
Community Hall (10860 – 57 Ave NW, Edmonton, AB, T6H 1C2). The 
puja will start at 10 AM followed by prasad & lunch. In the evening (6 
PM), we will have ‘aarati’ followed by cultural program (1st half), dinner 
& cultural program (2nd half). 
 
 Event subscription:- 

 Member -> $20 per adult / family ceiling $50 
 Non-Member -> $30 per adult / family ceiling $75 
 Complimentary for all under 18 yrs. 

 
 
We are excited to announce that a very talented overseas artist Bishakh Jyoti will be our 
guest performer for this evening. Bishakh Jyoti is the runner up of the singing reality show 
Zee TV Sa-Re-Ga-Ma-Pa as well as a film score composer and a music director. We will also 
have some local talents in the first half of the program. 
                        
              Special General Meeting (SGM) 
As communicated through our previous email dated January 3rd, we will have ‘SGM’ on 
January 25th, 2020 at Pleasantview Community Hall (10860 – 57 Ave NW, Edmonton, AB, 
T6H 1C2) at 3 PM. We have already sent the SGM notice, copy of our current bylaws as well as 

bylaws with proposed amendments to our members for their review and inputs. 
                                     

                                             Giving Back to the Community 
 ‘Krishti’ is proud to give back to community by volunteering at 

‘Edmonton Food Bank' last month (on December 21st). Thanks 
to all our volunteers who represented ‘Krishti’ for this noble 
cause.  

                                              Casino / AGLC 
 ‘Krishti’ has been approved for casino by AGLC and we are now 

waiting for slotting. Once we receive the confirmed dates for our 
first casino event, we will communicate to our members. 
                            

               Thank You 
  A big ‘Thanks’ to all our sponsors / donors / advertisers/ 

volunteers and of course, YOU. With your continuous help and support, ‘Krishti’ is able to organize the events 
with super success. 

 
Cheers, 
 
‘Krishti’…where culture begins… 
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